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Stoughton Utilities linemen recognized for 

response to Hurricane Sandy 
 

Mayor Donna Olson, Utilities Director Robert Kardasz, and the Stoughton City Council recently commended the 

Stoughton Utilities linemen that traveled east to assist in storm restoration in the aftermath of Hurricane Sandy.  

John McLain, Brian Scheel, and Bryce Sime were given Outstanding Citizen Awards at the November 27, 2012 

meeting of the City of Stoughton Common Council. 

The award states that their dedicated efforts have been an example for all citizens to follow.  For over two weeks 

following Hurricane Sandy, the linemen worked sixteen hours per day, seven days per week and restored power to 

tens of thousands of affected residents over several counties in eastern Pennsylvania. 

 


